Stillness Junior School

“Our “Best At all Times”

Weekly Round Up Page — Week 7

Dear Stillness Families

Y4 News

I hope you all had a lovely half term break.
Welcome back! This week has been jam packed with
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- children in Y4 enjoyed attending Harry Potter evening.
Day to F"day' 31 March 2023. They were sorted into houses using cupcakes, wrote a

letter using a quill and watched an amazing magical
performance. This week in English we have started
learning all about newspapers by looking at different
Mrs M Nichol - Headteacher newspaper texts. Over the next couple of weeks we will
become journalists and take part in many different
activities to produce our very own class newspaper. From
current events happening at Stillness to the weekly
crossword puzzle, our newspapers will cover everything.
In Maths, we have started our new unit all
about fractions. This week we have been looking at mixed
fractions. Next week we will be understanding improper
fractions and how to order mixed fractions. In Topic this
week, we have been looking at the houses built during
Anglo-Saxon Britain and then making comparisons to the
house we build in our modern age. Next week, we will
start our new Science topic 'sound' by going on a
sound hunt around the school. This will link onto our next
Science lesson where we will learn all about how we hear
different sounds.

Best wishes.

Don't forget:
. We are encouraging the Y4 children to practise
their times tables at home. You could use
songs, post-it notes around the house or play
TTRS.
. We would love for children to put some extra
practise into their x6, x7, x8 and x9 tables.

Miss M Rooney - Y4 Lead

Y5 News

Welcome back Y5! | hope you had a lovely restful week off and you are
now back well rested. This week Wyleu Class have started their
swimming lessons and are really enjoying it. Also this week, Y5 have
started their new Topic in RE on Peace where they have looked at what
peace means to them and how they can show peace in their day to day
life. Looking at Maths, the children having continued their work on
decimals, where they have been looking at hundredths and putting
decimals in order using key vocabulary such as ascending and
descending. Looking to the end of the unit, we will then focus on
percentages and how we can convert decimals into percentages before
moving on to our next unit Perimeter and Area. In English, we have
started our new text on poems and have been looking at a poem called
The Kraken and have explored the key vocabulary and identified what
the poem is about. Next week, we will then use this poem to write our
own using a similar style of writing. Lastly, in Topic, we have
continued our Hola Mexico unit where we have look at the Day of the
Dead festival and planned our own mask for the festivities.

Don't forget:
e We have our London Zoo trip on the 20th April - you can now
give permission via ParentPay, if you have not so already.

e Don’t forget to follow our school Instagram to see our
learning in action - @Stillnessjuniors

Miss A Curtis — Y5 Lead
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